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Regulatory Alert – Paraguay 
Continuation of delays to lead-time of 

Approvals issued by Regulator in Paraguay. 

 

Further to PCS Regulatory Alert published on 4th May 2017, PCS have recently been 

informed that delays in the lead-time of Approvals at the Authority in Paraguay 

(CONATEL) are expected to continue due to the current political unrest in the country. 

 

We have been informed that the current lead-time is expected to be around 13 weeks for 

all Type Approval applications under review at CONATEL. PCS advise that 

manufacturers begin the Type Approval process as early as possible in advance, to 

avoid encountering problems with the potential delays in processing applications.  

 

PCS is continuing to monitor the situation and will keep customers duly informed should 

there be any changes to the current situation. 

 

For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Alice Nichols 

Product Compliance Specialists 

Email: alice@productcompliancespecialists.com   
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